
 
 

19th December 2024 

Year 5 trip to Bristol Museum Friday 28th March   
 
  

Dear parents/carers,  
 

On Friday 28th March 2025, Year 5 team have the exciting opportunity to visit the Bristol Museum. The 
children will explore the museum and attend a workshop about the Ancient Egyptians. This will 
reference our historians learning from Term 1. 
 
Key information  
Date: Friday 28th March  
Time: Leaving at 9.15am – Leaving the museum at 2pm ready for 3.15pm collection  
Cost: £11.00  
 
Lunch  
All children will need to bring a packed lunch from home or book a ‘Grab & Go’ option, either option 
needs to be booked on Scopay by Monday 10th February 2025.  
 
Medication - If your child has asthma or requires prescribed medication during the school day, 
please ensure they have their prescribed medication/ inhaler with a completed permission form in 
school as they will not be able to go without one.  
 
All pupils must wear a coat and school uniform with appropriate footwear.  
 
Please give permission for your child to attend this trip by Monday 10th February 2025.  
 
We will need volunteers for this trip to run! If you would like to volunteer, please let the Year 5 team 
know.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Year 5 Team 


